[bookmark: _GoBack]Eni response regarding poisoning of children in Berezovka village 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Eni to respond to the following items: 
- «Children of Berezovka are Diagnosed with Toxic Encephalopathy», Crude Accountability, 24 April 2018
https://crudeaccountability.org/children-of-berezovka-diagnosed-with-toxic-encephalopathy/
- «77 NGOs from 30 countries support Berezovka parents», Crude Accountability, 6 July 2016
https://crudeaccountability.org/77-ngos-30-countries-support-berezovka-parents/
In response, Eni sent the following statement:
Dear Ella and Eniko,
Please note that the request in your last email should be directly addressed to KPO.
Best regards,
Luigi
Luigi Sampaolo
Projects and Sustainability Strategic Relations
Vice President
Eni spa

